
From: Complaints
To: lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk
Subject: Notification Case No 7692/2014 - Cordell
Date: 22 January 2015 15:10:26

Dear Mrs Cordell,
 
Please note our correct case number for future reference 7692/2014.
 
I apologise for the inconvenience.
 
Kind regards
Cheryl
 
Mrs Cheryl Shannon 
Case Officer 
Complaints 
Lloyd's 
Telephone      +44 (0)1634 39 5693 
www.lloyds.com 

 SAVE PAPER - THINK BEFORE YOU PRINT

 
 
 

The information in this E-Mail and in any attachments is CONFIDENTIAL and may
be privileged. 
If you are NOT the intended recipient, please destroy this message and notify the
sender immediately.
You should NOT retain, copy or use this E-mail for any purpose, nor disclose all
or any part of its 
contents to any other person or persons. 

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, EXCEPT
where the sender 
specifically states them to be the views of Lloyd's. 

Lloyd's may monitor the content of E-mails sent and received via its network for
viruses or 
unauthorised use and for other lawful business purposes.

Lloyd's is authorised under the Financial Services and Markets Act 2000
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